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Dear Parent / Carer 

As you are aware, this half term the children in Year 1 have been completing their ‘Forest School Project’ 

with Mrs McManus. We are so impressed with the great teamwork and problem solving from all 

children!  

The sessions are proving very successful, yet we believe that the children would benefit more if each 

class were to have an afternoon a week completing the project, as opposed to one hour each.  

Therefore, the classes will attend Forest School sessions on alternative weeks commencing from this 

week as detailed below. 

Thursday 29th September- Miss Reay 

Thursday 6th October- Miss Prescott 

Thursday 13th October- Miss Reay 

Thursday 20th October- Miss Prescott 

We have also purchased some containers which will allow the children’s wellies to remain in school for 

the duration of the half term they are doing Forest School work, avoiding having to bring them in each 

week. Please ensure wellies have names in them. At the end of the half term, wellies will be sent home.   

If you would like some more information on ‘Forest School’ and what it entails, please take a look at our 

website. 

https://www.woodfold.wigan.sch.uk/page/forest-school/128798 

We will also be posting pictures of the Forest School Project on the class Twitter pages, so keep your 

eyes peeled! 

Many thanks, 

Mrs McManus, Forest School Leader 
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